
Mr. Johnson, 

 

Please note that we uploaded a new Test Report file, KXPA100 IMD & Linearity 2.pdf. We did not expect 

the previous file to get posted publicly. Our only purpose for this file was to prove the KXPA100 is a 

linear amplifier, and therefore gain could be characterized at a single point. Unfortunately, the old file 

contains measurements that were made quickly--just adequate for the intended task of proving basic 

linearity--as we did not expect them to be posted. The publishing of that old file reflects poorly on the 

amplifier. Our new measurements accurately reflect the true linearity of the KXPA100. 

 

Thank you.  

 

R. P Wolbert 

Engineering Program Manager 

Elecraft, Inc. 


